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August 30, 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents, Guardians and Caregivers, 
 
As the start of the 2019-20 school year approaches, we want to provide you with an update on 
the replacement of the playground asphalt at Yorkview Elementary School.  
 
The asphalt replacement has been delayed due to wetness underneath the original asphalt.  
 
This wetness wasn’t discovered until after the removal of the existing asphalt. Unfortunately, 
this was not something that we could have known before the removal of the existing asphalt.  
 
In order to move forward with paving of the new asphalt, we require some time to allow the 
exposed underlay to dry out by the sun. Once the underlay is dry enough, we will be able to lay 
down the new surface.   
 
Although this is disappointing, we are excited that this renovation is almost complete and we 
are able to have the remainder of the playground paved as the existing surface was not yet 
removed. This will allow students to have a fully resurfaced area to play on in the coming 
weeks. The students will still meet their teachers on the back playground for the start of the 
school day at 8:25am on September 3rd.  We are looking forward to welcoming everyone and 
starting the 2019-20 school year. Any further updates will be posted on our school website.  
 
We want to thank all students, families and staff for their continued support and patience. If 
you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school at 905.628.8212.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Michelle Rodney 
Principal 
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